
From: Richard Schneiderman  
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 4:51 PM 
To: Planning  
Subject: tree pruning 
 
Hi  
 
I would like to get approval please for a 30% reduction of a tree in my garden 
please 
 
My address is 31a Netherhall Gardens, NW3 5RL 
 
I believe that I last had approval in May 2019 
 
Please let me know if / what other information you need 
 
Regards 
Richard Schneiderman  
 


